
 
 

 

SISB/SO/181/21 

 

14 May 2021 

 

Dear Parents  

 

I am writing to confirm that online learning will continue next week, for all students from 

Nursery to Year 10, whilst Years 11 - 13 will continue with their online examinations. 

 

Beyond next week the situation remains unclear, but despite recent rises in the number of 

Covid- 19 cases we continue to hope for a definite opening date, and will update you as 

information comes in. 

 

On another matter, I am pleased to announce that the School Board has decided, yet again, not 

to raise tuition fees for the next academic year. 

 

I wish you and your families a pleasant weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

John Rolfe 

Principal  


